

Pocklington Allotment Association(PAA)

Minutes of meeting held in The Station, Pocklington on Tuesday 17 April 2018 at 19:30 hours.

Present: John Ashton (JA)
Steph Denison(SD)
Ian Gill (IG)
Judith Pink (JP)
James Pink (JEP)
Richard Tyreman (RT) (Chair)
Paul West(PW)

1. Apologies –
 - i. Pip Jackson
 - ii. Harold Sleightholme
 - iii. Tony Sawyer
2. Minutes of the previous meeting (Feb) approved.
3. Election of new Chair – Steph Dennison elected unanimously
4. Matters Arising - none
5. Correspondence - none
6. Treasurer Report – nothing to report
7. Building Permission Requests
 - a. 69A Brassica Cage approved
8. GDPR –
 - a. Based on our understanding of the new regulations we are compliant.
 - b. We need to add a statement to the website
 - c. A statement needs to be included in the Jan 2019 tenancy agreement.
 - d. A GDPR policy statement to be added to the constitution.
9. AOB
 - a. IBCs to be sourced – JEP
 - b. Quote required for both roads. Ian Gatenby, Shiptonthorpe was suggested.
 - c. Town Council Tractor currently out of action. PW to confirm when it will be back on site.